CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE NEWS



Brother Pat
Lambert, National
Seminary Ampitriya
Kandy, Ceylon.

The Catholic Women's League held their regular meeting on Sunday night, January 16, 1977. The inten-

tions for the Rosary recited prior to the meet -ing were: Encourage family Prayer, for happier marriages and an increase in religious vocations.

Mrs. J. Kennedy chaired the meeting.

Mrs. C. Roen read a poem entitled "Spouses for each other" as her spiritual contribution.

After the minutes were read and approved, the correspondence was read by Mrs. G. Ramsay.

A news letter was received from Father G.
Le Strat, O.M.I. and Sister Simone Lefebvre,
C.S.C. who are working as a mission team in
the Red Lake-Kenora districts with new headquarters in Kenora. They shared with us the
different activities carried out during the
past year, and thanked everyone who had helped.

A note of thanks was also received from Bro. Pat Lambert, National Seminary, Ceylon for the support the ladies had given him towards his education. He is now at St. Mary's Church, Kegalle, Sri-Lanka.

Mrs. Kennedy thanked Mrs. Hale for the successful Christmas party.

Under new business: Mrs. Falzetta reported on the Winter Carnival and at that time no definite plans had been made. Mrs. Hale will look after a float and asked for suggestions and help from the ladies.

A warm welcome was given to our new Director, Father Fujarczuk. A bulletin board will be made available in the Church vestibule in the near future.

A motion was made to assist financially the ladies who will be attending the Executive Meeting of the Thunder Bay Diocesan Council.

Another subject that came up for discussion was the 25th anniversary of our Parish Council. A planning committee will have to be formed and anyone interested in working on this, will be welcomed.

Continued page 6

FOR YOUR FURNITURE AND CARPET NEEDS SHOP AT

EATON'S

Bill Cavanaugh

Jim Bonazza

FOR CARPETS

EATON'S THUNDER BAY





Clinic

Take advantage of winter and learn to cross country ski.

DATE: February 4, 5, 6, 1977

REGISTRATION FEE: \$15.00 (There will be an additional charge of \$8.00 for person's requiring skis, boots, and poles.)

For information on place and time for clinic, and registration please contact Gerry Dupas at the Recreation Office 825-3542.

NOTE: Refund of fees made only if course is cancelled due to insufficient enroll-ment.